Tuesday, April, 21, 1992

Dave Boule' and Michael Oldershaw met with Ray Pierce of NHRR Association at 7:00 PM.

Ray suggested looking at the Dublin, Wilton, New Boston and the Dunbarton operations.

Ray gave a brief run-down on the Hancock operation and explained the different markets.

He provided the Selectmen with a plan that would get Antrim started for a reasonable cost.

He also suggested a guide to recycling which is available for \$25.00. Mike made a motion to buy a copy. Second, Dave. So moved.

Mike and Dave agreed to create a copy of Town ordinance on the facility operation.

Several recommendations were made, one being that Antrim should form a good landfill committee.

Meeting adjourned 8:50 D.B.